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PUBLIC WARNING – Fraudulent Cheques  

 
 

HAMILTON, BERMUDA – On 15 June 2021, the Bermuda Monetary Authority (the Authority) is aware that 

fraudulent cheques have been created in the United States which falsely appear to have been issued from a US 

bank account operated by the Authority.  

The Authority wishes to advise the public that it does not operate any chequing accounts within the United 

States.  

Any cheques found that appear to be issued by the Authority and drawn on a US bank, should be reported to 

local police along with a copy of this warning notice. 

 

Media Contact: Marianne Suschak-Matvey, Director, Communications and Public Relations; Direct 

line: (441) 278-0692; Cellular: (441)707-0219; E-mail: msmatvey@bma.bm 
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